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VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Village of North Prairie Plan Commission will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, 

July 7, 2020, to consider the conditional use application submitted by Watertronics, 

(Rick Reinders, agent) for outside storage on property located at 198 N Harrison Street  

(NPV 1567892002).  

The Plan Commission meeting starts at 6:30 pm. The meeting will be conducted in the 

Village Municipal Building, located at 130 N. Harrison Street, unless the Village elects to 

,conduct the meeting online. If the meeting is held online, the agenda for the meeting 

will include instructions on how members of the public can participate in the meeting. 

The public hearing will be conducted in the order listed on the meeting agenda. 

For information regarding these public hearings, contact Rhoda Bagley, Village 

Clerk/Treasurer, at 262-392-2271. All interested parties will be heard at the public 

hearing.  
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